Dear Committee Members,

Thank you for the opportunity to offer testimony on this legislation. As an Oregon voter, | want my voice to be heard in the
Presidential primary process, and the only way for that to be fully realized is to ensure that Oregonians have a chance to cast their
ballots before the race has already been decided by the outcomes in other states. This will also bring more national candidate
attention to Oregon and the issues that are important to our state. Please support SB 785



